


February 27, 2023

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division Office of Bataan
Provincial Capitol Compound, Tenejero
Balanga City, Bataan 2100

Subject:  Request for PASIKLABAN 2023 Memorandum

Sir:

Greetings of peace!
 

Attached to this letter is the primer containing the General Guidelines and Contest Mechanics
of Pasiklaban 2023 which will be held on the 15th  of April 2023 at Bataan National High School,
Balanga City, Bataan.

In line with this, UP Peninsulares requests your good office for a memorandum on the conduct
of this event. 

It is hoped that this request merits your positive response.

Respectfully yours,

DONN EDMHAR C. RAMOS
Coordinator, Pasiklaban 2023
09612792453

UP Peninsulares
Ugnayan ng mga Tubong Bataan
University of the Philippines Los Baños
Laguna, Philippines 4030
peninsularesup.edu@gmail.com




